
 

 
REPORT OF GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE 
 
Full Council: 17 January 2023 
 
 
Appointments to Outside Bodies 2023/24 
 
Governance Committee has been due to consider a report (attached) concerning 
the approval of several non-executive appointments and the noting of the position 
with two other external organisations to which the Council normally appoints. 
 
As the Governance Committee has not had a meeting at the time of the meeting of 
Council, the report is being passed for approval to full Council at its meeting 
scheduled for 17 January 2024. 
 
 
Accordingly, it is RECOMMENDED: 
 
That Council agrees the recommendations as shown in the report of 
Governance Committee (attached).  
 
 
 


